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On  November  28,  2021,  Prime  Minister  of  India  Narendra  Modi  sent  a
congratulatory  message via  Twitter  to  the newly appointed Prime Minister  of  the
Czech Republic, His Excellency Petr Fiala. 

In his message, Prime Minister Modi congratulated His Excellency Petr Fiala
on his  appointment  as  Prime Minister  of  the  Czech Republic  and expressed his
desire to work together for further enhancing India-Czech ties.

Twitter  link  for   the  same  is

https://twitter.com/narendramodi/status/1464970656160706566. 

The message of congratulations coming soon after the appointment of  PM
Fiala, reflects India’s resolve to continue working closely with the Czech Republic on
bilateral as well as multilateral issues.

India’s relations with former Czechoslovakia and with Czech Republic, have
always been warm and friendly, with a long history. Our bilateral ties have continued
to flourish, encompassing all aspects of relations in the political, defence, economic,
cultural and people to people ties. The relations have only grown stronger with our
shared sense of solidarity and spirit of cooperation manifest during the ongoing covid
pandemic  in  recent  times.  India  shall  continue  to  work  together  with  the  new
Government  led  by  His  Excellency  Fiala  in  furthering  our  multifaceted  bilateral
cooperation.
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